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The Synopsis

Pygmies. Average height of adult is 150cm. They have been 

haunted and eaten like an animals. There are no many tribes 

left on this planet. 

Thirty years I’ve been dreaming about seeing 

pygmies. On the borders of Uganda and Kongo, I found 

them. From proud hunters they became drunk beggars, 

attraction for tourists. I left very disappointed. 

Few years later I decided with friend to visit Central 

African Republic, to find maybe last tribe of nature living 

pygmies. After wading through swamps, fighting with dense jungle and 

illegally crossing the borders with Kongo, we found them. 

They are living like their ancestor have been living 

centuries ago. Half naked pygmies are all around us. 

They live just for the moment. Their joy from music and 

dance is endless. 

They are so small, but they are the biggest rulers of green 

darkness spreading over the equator. 

STORY
I left very disappointed 
from my previous trip in 
Uganda. From proud 
hunters, they became 
drunk beggars, attraction 
for tourists.

Strange feeling haunted 
me for very long time. 

I decided to go to 
Central African Republic 
to find maybe the last 
tribe of nature living 
Pigmies. 

We 
found maybe 

the last tribe of 
nature living 

pygmies
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AHMET LOREM

END OF STORY
“Now I’m for a few days 
at home and enjoying the 
pleasures of everyday 
life. I can drink water 
from the tap, switch on 
the light whenever I 
want, open the fridge and 
eat...

But i would change all of 
this for one more day 
with Pygmies.

It’s something magical 
going on over there. 

It’s something you can’t 
buy, it’s something, you 
have to live.”


